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The Chamber is gearing up for a new version of last year’s Festival of  
Flavors, where restaurants in Los Osos and Morro Bay provided food 
samples with the purchase of a voucher. This year will be slightly different  
and will launch at the end of June.

We hope to get our office open later this month and we are still available 
for phone calls.

Our new 2021 Membership Directory will be arriving this month. And our 
new website will be unveiled soon, were our upcoming events will be  
posted.
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